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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Netball Training 2021-2022 – Years 5 and 6 (Tuesday evenings 3.30-4.30 pm) 

 

Netball training for anyone interested from Years 5 and 6 will take place every Tuesday evening, 

weather permitting.  Training will begin on Tuesday 14th September 2021. 

 

The children will require their usual PE kits, but please ensure that your child also has warm 

PE clothing. 

 

If the weather is poor, we will train in the Hall.  If there is no indoor provision available, you 

will be sent a text to advise that the training is cancelled. 

 

If your child would like to take part in netball training, please complete the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Patrick and Miss Stephenson 
               
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Netball Training 2021-2022 – Years 5 and 6 (Tuesday evenings 3.30-4.30 pm) 

(Please return this slip to school by Monday 13th September – thank you.) 

 

I hereby give permission for my child to participate in the netball training on Tuesday evenings. 

 

Child’s Name:         Class:     

 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:            


